
 
	
  
	
  

 
COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY PANHELLENIC COUNCIL 

Α    Β    Γ   Δ    Ε    Ζ    Η    Θ    Ι    Κ    Λ    Μ    Ν    Ξ    Ο    Π    Ρ    Σ    Τ    Υ    Φ    Χ    
Ψ    Ω  

 
http://blogs.cuit.columbia.edu/panhel 

 

 
Contacts: 
Jessica Chi 
President 
Columbia University Panhellenic Council 
jyc2130@columbia.edu 
 
Rachel Schlosser 
Vice President of Marketing and Public Relations 
Columbia University Panhellenic Council 
rms2205@barnard.edu 
 
 
              November 14, 2014 
 

PANHELLENIC POWDERPUFF FOOTBALL FUNDRAISER 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE — On Saturday, October 18th, the Columbia University 
Panhellenic Council held its first annual Powderpuff Football Fundraiser on Barnard College’s 
Lehman Lawn. The Council is pleased to report that the event raised over $2,300 for the 
Panhellenic Scholarship Fund, which, by the end of the 2014-2015 academic year, will provide 
Panhellenic sorority members with financial assistance in paying their semester dues. Over 70 
women from all five National Panhellenic Conference chapters on campus participated in a five-
match touch football tournament, and members from a variety of other Inter-Greek Council 
organizations volunteered their services as referees and coaches. In addition, many individuals 
throughout Columbia’s fraternity and sorority community purchased class pinnies in support of 
the Scholarship Fund. The Panhellenic Council looks forward to watching this exciting new 
tradition thrive in future years. 
 

 
 
 
 


